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I do not  agree with Labor Premier Annastacia Palaszczuk repealing the requirement for voters
to prove their identity by showing ID.
The community rightly accepts the requirement of proof of identity as it’s vital to ensure the
integrity of our electoral system and it decreases the opportunity to commit a fraudulent act.
 
Bronwyn Baker
Narre Warren North
Vic  3804
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